
 
St. Elizabeth’s Got Talent! 

Wednesday 22nd May 2019  
 
Dear Children,  
 
Dust off your dancing shoes and practise those tunes because the PTA are 
organising a talent show! The show will be held on Friday 14th June at 3.15pm 
and tickets will be available from the school office. 
 
If you would like to be a part of this exciting show, we will be holding auditions 
on the 11th and 12th June during the day. Your act could involve any skill you 
would like to show (acting, singing, dancing, gymnastics, puppetry, comedy and 
anything else we haven’t thought of!). Your act could be as an individual or in a 
group. Groups can include up to 6 children.  
 
If you would like to take part, please complete the slip that has been sent home 
today. This slip needs to be returned to Mrs McLaughlin before Friday 24th May 
so we can allocate times for your audition. You will need to bring any 
instruments, music, equipment, clothing etc needed for your act with you to the 
audition.  
 
We look forward to seeing all of your amazing talents! 
 
TICKETS – Pay at the door only  
Adult tickets - £1 and children are 50p (£2 per family) 
Those children who are performing do not need a ticket. 
 
Many thanks,  
 
Mrs McLaughlin 


